
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 November 2020 
 
Dear Year 11 parents and carers 
 
Please find attached a quick guide to the Kent Choices website where students apply for their sixth 
form place at Weald and other schools and colleges in Kent. 
 
The Kent Choices website https://www.kentprospectus.co.uk/ also contains a wealth of information 
and advice for students unsure of their next steps. 
 
Applications are now open for students to apply to Weald and they close on 15 January 2021. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ms. S Swanton 
Careers Manager 
 

https://www.kentprospectus.co.uk/

